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NOTICE OF SERVICE DISRUPTION 
MUNICIPAL OFFICE CLOSURE 

 
 

Please be advised that the Municipal Office will be CLOSED on  
Monday, May 20th 2024 for Victoria Day. 

 
The Office will re-open Tuesday, May 21st at 8:30 a.m. 

  
  
For any questions or additional information, please contact:  
 
  
Erin Kwarciak, Clerk 
ekwarciak@plympton-wyoming.ca 

 


